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With each passing year our natural resources are put under more and more pressure 

( and the Trump administration will amplify that!) while we continued to ignore the 

very things we can do in order to protect our precious water.  It is imperative that 

water levels remain high enough to support fish ( salmon!) water quality and maintain 

recreational opportunities.  These streams belong to ALL of us.  I urge you to close 

this gaping loophole and support SB 427.  Thank you. 
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